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Circular 26, 2024 - 25                                                                                                       
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                November 7, 2024 
 

IMPORTANT CIRCULAR - A CONCERN FOR THE BOYS 
 

We believe that a neat and well-groomed appearance is essential for the development                 

of positive self-esteem and discipline, and it significantly impacts a student's personality  

and future opportunities. If you believe this, I can see the difference among the boys           

from Monday onwards.  

FOR YOUR ATTENTION AND ACTION: 
1. Haircuts  

Some boys are attending school with extreme fashion and military haircuts, while some 
do not appear to have regular haircuts. Ensure that their hairstyle is appropriate for          
a school setting. 

 

2. Uniform Appearance 
Some students come to school without properly ironed shirts or in a careless manner. 
Ensure that your child leaves home looking smart. 

 

3. Personal Hygiene - Parents are asked to ensure the following: 
• Fingernails and toenails are trimmed and clean. 
• Ensure that the inner wears, such as banyans, is clean. 
• Ensure that the students wear a banyan inside their shirts. 
• Students should wear polished shoes. 
• Oral hygiene is equally important; ensure your child brushes their teeth daily            

and maintains good dental health. 
 

4. General Presentation 
The way the students present themselves speaks volumes about their home,                    
family values, values that the parents hold on, self-discipline and respect for their              
learning environment.  
 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in reinforcing these standards at home, ensuring 
that your child embodies the values of cleanliness and neatness. Let us work together 
to foster an environment that promotes success and confidence in our students. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I appreciate your continued 
support and involvement in your child's education. 
 

I love the children who report to the school neatly and well-groomed. I admire them 
every day. When I look at the child, I get to know the family they come from.  

 

             

           Brother Sanil Tharayil 
           Principal  
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